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Upcoming 1B: Zero waste recycl ing stations expanding at Vancouver 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

The City, in partnership w ith t he Vancouver Park Board, is expanding public area recycling by adding 20 new zero waste 
stations at park concessions t hroughout the city. The new stations support the City's ongoing zero waste init iatives and 
public realm cleanliness. 

An IB about t he expansion w ill be released later this week. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie I Deputy City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I Cit y of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
604.873.7666 

~TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil­
Waututh peoples. 




